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DISCUSSION 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  

a. Andrew Hime reported their source for N95 masks found the product to be defective 
and they are seeking a reimbursement for the payment.  Other options are being 
explored but it is too soon to discuss a cooperative opportunity.  Continue to look at a 
diverse transportation approach between plane and boat.  Few masks are being found 
for under $5.00 and 3M is just not delivering right now.  Their stock on masks is very 
good but determining future ordering needs.  While suppliers have been unreliable, 
they have found good success with Nations Photolabs.  AACO asks for Certificates of 
Conformity when they vet new suppliers. 

b. Stacy Rappold shared that PPE is trickling in.  EMS Innovations has not delivered their 
entire order but some is trickling in.  HC has started to reopen small businesses. 

c. Brian Snyder shared that they are using vetted, known sources only, and they are 
moving ahead with plans to open small businesses. 

d. Christopher Pipinou said that they are expecting delivery update on the 3M N95 
cooperative mask order today and anticipate shipments to start trickling in. 
 

Action Items:  None 
 

 


